
S.L.O. Flyers meeting 3/12/11 
 
Meeting brought to order by Pres. Tony Gallo at 9:am 
 
Members present, President Tony Gallo, Vice President Andy Brennan, Secretary Daryl 
Riekki, Wade Akle, Paul Genshaw, Mike Rittenhouse, Fred Jacober, Richard Grabowski, and 
Austin Passy 
 
Issues talked about getting the combination changed on the gate lock.  The fun fly is 
scheduled for sometime in September or October a date will be sent at a later meeting.  
Communication between pilots of sail planes and powered planes still could be better.  Rick 
Johnston volunteered to make some portable pilot stations for glider pilots.  Treasurer’s 
report read by Pres. Gallo.  Meeting adjourned at 9:30am. 


